PN 2324 327
DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)
Notice to Parents/Guardians
9" July 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

S6 Dropping of Elective 3

Regarding the S5 Examination results of your child/ward, it is found that the result of the subject of Elective 3
was not satisfactory. There is an offer for your child/ward to drop Elective 3 subject and it means that students
will not apply this subject in the HKDSE after dropping.

After dropping the Elective subject, students will be arranged lessons of Foundation Math and English to
consolidate them for the core subjects. We would like to get the consent of parents of dropping the Elective
subject. Please discuss with your child/ward before making this important decision,

Please sign on the acknowledgement slip below and instruct your child/ward to have it returned to Class teachers
on or before 10" July 2024 (Wednesday). Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,
K.C.Lo
Principal
Acknowledgement Slip (PN_2324_327)
Date:
Re: Notice to Parents/Guardians Regarding S6 Dropping of Elective 3
I acknowledge the receipt of the captioned Dropping of Elective 3 arrangement
Please tick the appropriate box in the following:
my child would like to drop Elective 3 subject of
*Economics / Physics
*Please delete the inappropriate one
my child would NOT drop Elective 3 subject.
Name of student: Class: S No.:

Signature of Parent / Guardian:

Name of Parent / Guardian:




